
Children’s Ministry and TWIGS Youth Newsletter

Children’s Ministry Mission								May 2025
Inspiring children to be rooted in God’s love, laugh often, and live like Jesus.	[image: JESUS IS MY SUPERHERO - COOL CHRISTIAN Sticker]	

Children’s Church for kid’s Pre-K-5th grade is held during worship following the children’s sermon from approximately 10:20-11:00 am.  Led by a team of dedicated teachers, children will enjoy animated videos, snacks, Bible stories, crafts, experiential activities, spiritual practices, and reflection.  This month we will be launching a brand-new series called, “Heroes of the Bible.” Throughout this series, kids will learn that God often uses ordinary people to do extraordinary things. In this series, we will study four “heroes” from the Bible and discover what we can learn from their successes and failures. Throughout this series, we will also encourage kids to realize that they can have these qualities in their lives as well.
[image: Easter Bunny Clipart Vector Art, Icons, and Graphics for Free Download]         For more information on children’s ministries visit us at kidsministry@endwellumc.org

A big thank you to all who helped make this year’s Breakfast with the Bunny a huge success! We served approximately 260 people, raising funds for our upcoming VBS July 6th-July 10th. We could not have done this without you. You truly are a blessing! Thanks again for your ongoing support of children and youth ministries! 

[image: What A Mess! VBS - 5-Day VBS Curriculum ...]    Announcing Vacation Bible School! Sunday, July 6th- Thursday, July 10th
6:00-8:30pm
Ages Pre-K – 5th

The good news is, Jesus loves messy people!  Whether you're 5, 45, or 105, we all have our own messes. What a Mess! VBS is about how Jesus deals with our messes, our sins, mistakes, and weaknesses. Throughout the week we will explore why the world is a messy place and how Jesus responds to our messes as well as how we respond to messy situations. All the while, we are going to have lots of messy fun, with messy snacks, games, crafts, and more!
TWIGS (Teens Walking in God’s Spirit)
Our TWIGS Youth Group continues to meet weekly for activities, discussions, games and other events. Most recently, many of our Youth played a key role in helping make the Breakfast with the Bunny a success. The youth assisted with many games, arts and crafts and the egg hunt! We are looking forward to a few upcoming events. First will be the “Rise Against Hunger” event that will take place on May 3rd at Holy Family, beginning at 10am. We are looking for youth and their families to volunteer. We'd love to have a large group representing EUMC. The following month on June 21st will be our “Ramp It Up” project. This will be a great opportunity to put in some manual labor for a worthwhile cause. We look forward to working together to accomplish this work. In addition, with nicer weather finally here, we will plan to get outside for some games and a group hike! [image: A group of people standing next to a table with baskets of food  AI-generated content may be incorrect.]
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